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Dear Committee Members,

The rapid decline of some seabird populations throws a spotlight on your responsibility to protect what habitat
remains.

The case for an LNG import terminal in Victoria presumes ongoing indifference by electorate and govts to the
unjust and frankly treasonous terms granted to LNG exporters in Qld.

Don't bet on the electorate or your children being so indifferent, on either let alone both fronts.

I look forward to great outcomes for our wetlands as a result of this inquiry.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely,
Liam Cranley

___________________________
This email was sent by Liam Cranley via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding
issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this
email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Liam provided an email address

 which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Liam Cranley at 

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html
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